
Home school- Due Wednesday 16th September 2020 

This week in Reception we have been exploring our new 

classroom and making some new friends.  We have been 

learning about the numbers 1-5 and reading the story The 

Tiger Who Came to Tea.  We have also been talking about 

People Who help Us and the different jobs people do. 

Next week we will be continuing to learn about the 

numbers 1-5, reading The Tiger Who Came to Tea and talking 

about People Who help Us. 

We will be sending home information about how to 

access our online learning, log in information for 

Numbots, class dojo and a computing policy that you 

must sign with your child and return to school. 

 

Homework 

Please can you go on a walk and collect things linked to 

Autumn, for example, coloured leaves, pine cones and 

conkers. 

Please write your child’s name in all their clothes, 

coats, bags and water bottles. 

Please can you colour in the characters on the sheets and 

learn their names.  These are the characters in our reading 

books. 


